
 

 

Brookfield Academy Trust is a Company registered in England and Wales and Limited by Guarantee 
No:  7563387 

 

Chatsworth Road, CHESTERFIELD, Derbyshire, S40 3NS 
Phone: 01246 568115  Fax No: 01246 566827 
E Mail: enquiries@brookfield.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Website: www.brookfield.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Headteacher:   Mr S Edmonds 

Brookfield Community School 
A Specialist Sports College 

 

 
Our Ref: HS/vam              June 2017 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Parent 

 

Year 12 Parents Post 18 Options Information Evening 
 

For the remainder of this term Year 12 students are following a programme in which they consider their options Post 
18 and if appropriate begin the Higher Education application process.  This involves considerable research to 

investigate and choose the right options. 
 

We would like to invite you to the Year 12 Parents Post 18 Information Evening to outline the support we 

offer to students and how you might be involved.  We will also look briefly at some of the financial implications of 
going to university.  Students will receive all this information as part of their weekly programme and do not need to 

attend. 
 

The evening will be on Wednesday 21 June 2017, starting at 7pm in the Hall and will last for about an hour.  

Mrs Howard, Mrs Lemmey and myself will try to answer any questions you may have. 
 

We look forward to seeing you on the night. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

 
 

Ms H Scott 
Head of Year 12 

 

 


